
NORTH STAR 240
o
 

 

In this issue: 

• Vision and Values  

• Parent’s evening Meetings 

• Red Nose Day 

• Autism Independence 

• Snapchat 

Vision and Values at North Star Academy Trust 

  

Welcome to the Vision and Values Relaunch at North Star 240/82. As we set sail on this exciting 

voyage, we invite each member of our school community to be part of charting our course. Our 

core values—Navigate, Success, Together with Ambition, and Relevance—are not mere 

words; they are the guiding stars that illuminate our path.  

  

What’s New? 

Student Videos: We believe that our students are the true custodians of our values. Therefore, 

we’re thrilled to announce the Student Values Video Challenge! Each team will create a short 

video explaining what these values mean to them. Whether it’s a dramatic interpretation, a 

heartfelt interview, or an animated journey, we can’t wait to see their creativity shine. 

Fun Day Out: The winning team will embark on a memorable adventure with our senior staff 

during the summer term. Imagine laughter, camaraderie, and shared memories as we celebrate 

your commitment to our values. 

Website Showcase: Some of the outstanding videos will be featured on our school website. Let’s 

inspire others and showcase the essence of North Star through the lens. 

Parent Involvement: Parents, you’re an integral part of our community. Join us for a special 

event where we’ll celebrate the relaunch of our values together. Details will follow soon! 

  

Why Values Matter 

Our values are more than words. They shape our actions, define our character, unite us as a 

family. This helps us make a sense of belonging Let’s explore what each value means: 

Navigate A wide range of pathways that inspire our students to achieve 

Success We provide personalised teaching that accelerates our students’ learning 

Together Strong partnerships enable our students to be considerate community members 

Ambition We have high expectations of everyone 

Relevance We ensure everything we do is appropriate to individual’s needs 

  

  

 

28
th
 March 2024 

Dear North Star Families, 

It has been an extremely busy term and we are really 

pleased with the progress everyone is making. I hope 

you find this newsletter helpful. We look forward to 

seeing you next term for Parents’ Evening and telling 

you more about the North Star Academy Trust vision. 

We wish you all a restful Easter break.  



Parent’s Evening Meetings 

I wanted to remind you all that we will have a parent’s evening for all students on Thursday 

25
th

 April 2024 starting at 3.30pm You will be able to book your slot with your child’s tutor via 

the Via Arbor parent app from Tuesday 26
th

 March at 12pm.  If you have yet to sign in to your 

app please contact your child’s tutor who will be able to support. 

 

Red Nose Day 
Before Red Nose Day at our student council meeting we planned everything. Last time we had a 

cake sale it went very well but the school decided to do something different. People wanted to 

go to Costco and get hotdogs and pizzas but the school council decided not to because they 

wanted to make it a fair price for students. Overall people had a lot of smart ideas but the best 

one was definitely the pizza and getting out of lessons. On Red Nose day we sold pizza and 

drinks for break, it was very yummy . NorthStar 240
o
 made over a whopping £47 from the 

sale.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

Later on, Thursday afternoon we had a fun break from our lessons by getting 2 options of mov-

ies, one was Inside Out in Mrs Evans- Bentley’s room and the other was Elemental Mr Marsh’s 

class. The year 8s mostly went to Inside Out and the year 7s went to the other choice. It was a 

50p donation or more if you would like, but it was very fun and we are hoping we could do this 

someday again. For the snacks we had sweet popcorn with pineapple squash and obviously 

everyone got more popcorn. On Friday we did a non-school uniform day, everyone wore their 

favourite outfits and everyone looked fabulous, again it was a 50p donation.  

In total we raised a grand final £70.  

Written by Amber and Rafal in year 7, part of the Student Council  
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Autism Independence supports people with a learning disability and autistic people and their 
families. They have a focus on ethnic minorities.  
They have teamed up with local GP services across Bristol, North Somerset and South 
Gloucestershire to help people with a learning disability, with and without autism, to attend 
annual health checks.  
Research shows that people with a learning disability from ethnic minorities do not go to their 
annual health checks. Health outcomes and life expectancy for these groups of people are a lot 
worse.  
The Race Equality Foundation published this review on the poorer care and lower life expectancy 
that people with a learning disability and who are from ethnic minority communities experience.  
 
Autism Independence can help: 
If the person has a learning disability and they are from an ethnic minority background.  
 
With translating and explaining the annual health check if English is not their first language.  
By getting the person on their GP’s learning disability register. 
By helping them to book and attend their annual health check.  
By helping them follow up on their health action plan. 
 
autism-independence.org 
hello@autism-independence.org  
07354 486 322 

We would like to thank our supply agencies  

• Hanson Recruitment Ltd 

• Five Education 

• Teaching Personnel  

• The Supply Room  

For their kind donation of Easter eggs for every child 

across North Star Academy Trust .  

They will be enjoyed ! 




